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Fwd: 08-2020 

Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org> Wed, Apr 3, 2013 at 7:45AM 
To: Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>, Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org> 

Can you please assist me with this? 

Sharon Dickinson 
Council and Public Services Division 
City of Los Angeles, Office of the City Clerk 
Ph. (213) 978-1073 Fax {213) 978-1040 

sharon. dickinson®lacity .org 

--------Forwarded message-----
From: Nion Francois <francois.nion@jcdecauxna.com> 
Date: Man, Apr 1, 2013 at 5:13PM 
Subject: 08-2020 
To: "Clerk .AppFeedBack@lacity .org" <Clerk.AppFeedBack@lacity .org> 

Good afternoon: 

Can you let me know if a Staff report was presented at the last PLUM meeting on the 261h. lfthere is one can you 
email me a copy, I could not find it on the City website. 

Thank you. 

Francois 

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> Wed, Apr 3, 2013 at 7:54AM 
To: Daisy Mo <daisy.mo@lacity.org>, francois.nion@jcdecauxna.com 
Cc: Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>, Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity .org> 

Hello, 

Unfortunately, there was no staff report submitted at the Planning and Land Use Management (PLUM) Committee 
meeting on March 26, 2013 regarding Council File Nos. 08-2020 and 11-1705. I am cc-ing Ms. Daisy Mo from 
the Department of City Planning. Perhaps Ms. Mo can assist you with any questions you may have about the 
March 26, 2013 PLUM meeting. 

Sharon Gin 
City of Los Angeles 
Office of the City Clerk 
213.978.1074 

--------- Forwarded message -------
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From: Nion Francois <francois.nion@jcdecauxna.com> 
Date: Mon, Apr 1, 2013 at 5:13PM 
Subject: 08-2020 
To: "Cierk.AppFeedBack@lacity .org" <Cierk.AppFeedBack@lacity .org> 

Good afternoon: 

, Can you let me know if a Staff report was presented at the last PLUM meeting on the 26th. If there is one can 
• you email me a copy, I could not find it on the City website . 

. Thank you. 

Francois 

https://mail.google.com/mail!u/O/?ui=2&ik=efee67dbd5&view=pt&search=inbox&th=13dd05c8b05cc4a0 212 


